Thank you to all who took part in the uniform survey. The feedback we got from the school community was great and
we have listened, so there are some new uniform items being phased in and we will be stocking them from our very
own uniform shop at Wollondilly Public School. We anticipate this will be up and running for the commencement of

Term 4, 2017. The order form is attached due by 4th August 2017.

All of the new products will be supplied from LW Ried, an Australian family owned company operating since 1922. All

products are colourfast, shirts UV 50+ and will be consistent, easy to wear and affordable.

What the School Community Chose

**New**
Riley Polo Shirt

**New™** The Smith
Flexi waist Skirt (year
round)

Existing
Girls/Boys Shorts

Existing
Half zip jumper

Existing
Girls/Boys pants
(with or without

double knee)




